
   

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that on April 29, 2022, the Board of Directors for Utilities of the 
Department of Public Utilities of the City of Indianapolis, acting in its capacity as owner and operator of 
the gas utility doing business as Citizens Gas (“Citizens Gas”), respectfully submits for the approval of the 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) certain proposed changes to Citizens Gas’s Tariff 
Rates for Gas Service. 

Citizens Gas is adjusting its rates and charges to reflect the repeal of the utility receipts tax in House 
Enrolled Act No. 1002 enacted by the Indiana General Assembly and signed into law by the Governor of 
the State of Indiana.  

The proposed changes to Citizens Gas’s Tariff Rates will be eligible for approval by the Commission on or 
after July 1, 2022.  This notice is provided to the public pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-6.   Contact information, 
to which an objection should be made, is as follows:  

Secretary     Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission   PNC Center  
PNC Center      115 West Washington Street 
101 West Washington Street    Suite 1500  
Suite 1500 East      Indianapolis, Indiana 46204  
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204    Telephone: (317) 232-2494  
Telephone:  (317) 232-2701   Toll Free:   (888) 441-2494  
Facsimile:    (317) 232-6758    Facsimile:   (317) 232-5923   
 
   
  

 

 


